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CAKE SALE after the 9am, 10.30am and 12 

noon Masses in the Little Flower Hall today. All          
proceeds will go to Our Ladies Hospice Blackrock.  All 
welcome for a cup of tea and coffee with your cake. 

 

MASS TIMES IN HOLY REDEEMER 

Sundays        9:00am Irish language Mass 
       10:30am, 12:00pm, 6:00pm  
Monday to Friday    10:00am  and 7:00pm 
Bank holiday Monday’s  11.00am No Evening Mass 
Saturday        10.00am  
 

Office Hours  Monday - Friday 9.30am-12.30pm 

Phone (01) 286 8413     Website www.holyredeemerbray.ie 

Email    office@holyredeemerbray.ie        

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES 

 Prayer group with Exposition Monday The Presbytery 8pm 
 Lectio Divina Group Tuesday The Presbytery 11-12noon  
 Bray Gathering Charismatic Prayer Group Wednesday 

Little Flower Hall 8pm 

 Silent Holy Hour  Friday Side Chapel 11am to 12 Noon 

 in the Church 

     Taizé Holy Hour recommencing in the Autumn 
 

LOURDES PILGRIMAGE  7th - 12th  September 2017. 

The parish will once again join the Diocesan  
Pilgrimage to Lourdes in September. The fully  
inclusive price is €725pps. Single Supplement  
€150 - Limited Single Rooms Available.   
Installments accepted. Final payment is due  
1st week of July 2017. For details, contact Michael Connolly in the 
sacristy on  01 - 2868413. 

WELCOME We extend a very warm  welcome 

to the 23 children from Gaelscoil Uí Chéadaigh  
who will join us join us at the Table of the Lord during 
the 12 noon Mass today. May they always feel 
welcome and at home in our Church Community of  
Holy Redeemer.  
 

FÁILTE Cuirimid fáilte roimh na páistí o Ghaelscoil Uí Cheádaigh 

atá ag glacadh a gCéad Chomaoineach inniu. Beannacht Dé ortha I 
gcónaí. 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL NEWS 

This is the last call for anyone who would be            

happy to join a discernment process with a view to         
forming our new P.P.C. Please write out your personal 
contact details and place in an envelope for the attention 
of Fr. Dan or Fr. Enda which can be left in the office or 
the sacristy by Friday 2nd of June. 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE CHANGE OF 

MASS TIMES On Sunday 2nd July the Mass times 

will be changed to the following:- 9.00am, 11.00am and 
6pm. Please note there will BE NO 10.30am or 12 noon 

Mass on that date, as we are combining the two for 
11am. 
 
 

THE HOLY REDEEMER FEAST DAY will 

take place on Sunday 2nd July - more details will follow in 
the coming weeks. 

EXAM MASS A special Mass for students studying for 

the Junior and Leaving Certificate Exams will be held on        
Sunday 4th of June at 6pm. 
 

EXAM PRAYER WALL If you know anyone who is 

sitting the State Exams this year and would like them included 
in our Masses please write their name on a ‘post it’ (which is 
supplied) and place it on the Exam Prayer Wall.  All those 
named on this wall will be included in the Prayers of the                    
Faithful at Masses coming up to and during the exams. 
 

EXAM PRAYER CARDS Prayer cards are               

available for students and those who wish to pray for them: 
Take a multi coloured prayer card if you are a student sitting 
the exams or if you wish to give/send one to a student. Take a 
cream coloured prayer card if you would like to pray for 
someone. 
 

EXAM MASS BOUQUET CARDS signed by 

the Priests are available in the Office. 

PARISH OFFICE CLOSURE The office will be 

CLOSED each Thursday in June for administration. The Holy 
Redeemer Parish office will be open from 9.30am to 12.30pm 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. Mass cards will be 
available from the Sacristy. 

WICKLOW PRO LIFE talk and training on "How to 

Win the Pro Life Argument" with Sarah Ekada, Paddy Manning 
and Michael Dwyer of Family & Life on Thursday June 8th in 
the Grand Hotel, Wicklow at 7:30pm. All welcome. 

CEMETERY SUNDAY There will be Mass  

and Blessing of the Graves today at 3pm in Shanganagh  
Cemetery.  

FR. JOHN’S DIAMOND JUBILEE MASS of 

thanksgiving will be celebrated at a later date. 


